
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This Easter the KTC Ski team returned to the 

slopes of Bormio. We had a great week and 

some crazy weather!! The first few days it 

snowed, then rain and finally glorious 

sunshine!! Staff and students had a great week 

Skiing with the highlights being Ms Carroll's 

epic quiz and the legendary Karaoke night!! 

Mr Lonergan 

 14th May – Year 8 HPV Vaccinations 

 20th May to 24th May – Y5 Outreach 

for PE & Food Tech 

 

 24th May – Last Day of Term 5 

 3rd June – First Day of Term 6 

This month we had our final workshop as part of the Old Vic project. The 

focus this time was movement directed and the students worked 

extremely creatively to create movements of a robotic world, set to some 

great music. The students were as always so committed and it is clear how 

much this course has progressed their skills and confidence. We have 

really enjoyed this opportunity that allows students who may not have 

had access to theatre before an opportunity to explore what drama has 

to offer. We cannot wait to see Machinal next week and want to thank 

the Old Vic for such a worthwhile experience this year          Miss Barnes 

We want to hear from you what you think of 

Kemnal! The survey should take no more than 5 

minutes to complete. 

Let us know here: SURVEY LINK 

https://forms.gle/LiVDmEsdF2GgwoaK7

